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Highway Superintendent Report: 02/16/2021 * Larry White 
 
Most of our time has been on plowing and sanding and all equipment has worked 
well. 
 
We had an accident when one of our P/U backed into a P/U while turning around. 
All information has been given to our insurance company and being taken care 
of. No damage to the P/U. 
 
We have completed work on the stationary screen at the pit and it is working as 
planned. 
 
We have moved the Excavator to the barn for service and some repairs. 
 
We have transferred another tank of used oil to the burner and have 
approximately 3 gallon 30-40 gallons left. 
 
We have another order of salt in and it has been mixed. 
 
This has been a productive month and I thank the men for their effort. 
 
 
 

 


